
 Mondelez Urgent Recall 

 Summary 
 Mondelez has issued a recall for belvita breakfast sandwich because of potential 
 contamination with undeclared peanut. 

 dfa 

 Recall Date  7.7.23 
 dfa 

 Company  Mondelez 
 dfa 

 Product  belVita Breakfast Sandwich 
 dfa 

 Reason  Undeclared Peanut 
 dfa 

 Illness  People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to this allergen run the risk of serious or 
 life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume these products. 

 dfa 

 Instructions 

 Please isolate any affected product (see below table) and destroy it in a secure manner to 
 prevent unauthorized consumption. If you have product stored out of the case and are 
 unsure of the code date please destroy this product also. For credit, contact your sales 
 representative or your local Gordon Food Service Store if you purchase in the store. Please 
 note that proper procedures must be followed and these cases may not be returned to your 
 distributor. If you have further distributed any of these products, then you are responsible to 
 notify all consignees of this recall. 

 dfa 

 The recall includes only the below items and lot codes that were sold by Gordon Food Service. 
 dfa 

 GFS Item #  Retail UPC  Case/Pallet UPC  Description  Best By Date 

 345318  0 44000 05861 6  1 00 44000 05861 3 
 belVita Sandwich Dark Chocolate 
 Breakfast Biscuit, 21.12 Oz Box, 

 6/Case 

 All Best 
 When 

 Used by 
 Dates 

 prior to 
 and 

 including 
 February 
 25, 2024 

 dfa 

 dfa 

 Customers who have additional questions can contact: 
 Mondelez at 1-855-535-5948 


